As we shared with you at the beginning of the semester, the
pandemic and associated shortages continue to affect dining at
UMBC. We regret that we need to temporarily close our Late-
Night dining at True Grits on Tuesday, September 14th, and

Wednesday, September 15th.

We are confident in our ability to re-open for weekend service and
provide a better and safer experience for our students. We
appreciate your patience as we work through this difficult time
and look forward to seeing you Thursday at Late Night.

Salsarita's will still be open until 10 pm, True Grit's Market will be
open until 2 am, Einstein Bros. Bagels will be open until 10 pm,
and the Commons Market will be open until 10 pm.
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https://dineoncampus.com/UMBC/welcome-home

